

JOB OPPORTUNITY

SLO County Air Pollution Control District Clean Air Ambassadors Program

Help implement science-based lesson plans and presentations to educate kindergarten through third grade students about air quality.

The San Luis Obispo County Air Pollution Control District is recruiting 4 Cal Poly or Cuesta students to participate in the Clean Air Ambassadors Program.

Ambassador responsibilities will include:

- Attend an initial training to review the program and expectations, presentation materials and lesson plans;
- Marketing and Outreach of the Clean Air Kids Program to local schools, before and after school programs, parks and recreation departments, YMCA, etc.;
 - Outreach could include in-person meetings, over the phone, email, outreach.
- Conduct Clean Air Kids presentations to local schools, clubs, etc.;
- Provide the APCD with brief monthly reports detailing the outreach and presentations conducted for the month;
- Secure teacher evaluations after each presentation (evaluation sheet will be provided);
- Provide your own transportation in the course of executing duties and maintain vehicle insurance as required by the State of California;
- Represent the APCD in a professional manner; and,
- Familiarize yourself with the key concepts of all APCD programs.

Ambassador compensation:

- \$10 per hour for a maximum of 80 hours until June (includes time for travel and training)
- Experience

Application Materials to be submitted:

- Resume
- Brief, 1 page, letter of interest
- Please provide the times and dates that work best for you to be interviewed during the week of Nov 14-18, should you be selected.

Timeline for Application submittals:

- All applications due by 5 PM on October 28, 2011.
- Interviews for selected candidates will occur on November 14-18, 2011. Please provide the times and date that work best for you, should you be selected to interview.
- Training Day for selected interns will be determined in November.

How to Apply:

- Please submit all applications to Alyssa Roslan at aroslan@co.slo.ca.us by October 28. They can also be dropped off to the APCD offices at 3433 Roberto Court, San Luis Obispo